30 Mar jam 17.16

Dear Nurul Fitriyah Sulaeman,
Thank you for joining The Association for Science Teacher Education for the 2020 calendar year.

Your membership includes all 2020 year issues of the Journal of Science Teacher Education, ASTE
newsletters, and access to our member's only online resources. In addition, you have the option of
subscribing to the ASTE listerv which is a primary method of communication among ASTE members. See
the resources section on the website for details. |f you added a subscription to Science Education, you will
also be receiving the entire set of 2020 year issues.

Should you ever forget your password you can reset it/have it sent to you at http://theaste.org/wp-
login.php?action=lostpassword

On behalf of the membership committee, the conference organization committee and the board of
directors, | thank you for your membership and look forward to working with you through the upcoming
year. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me through the email address listed below.

Sincerely,

Dr. Kate Popejoy

ASTE Executive Director

3451 S. 5th Avenue

Whitehall, PA 18052
ExecutiveDirector@TheASTE.org
office: 484.547.6046

Details of your transaction are below:
Payment Method: Online

03/30/20

Membership: Student Membership $85.00
Total Paid: $85.00

Please consider this your receipt.
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